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Recognition ceremony to honor
volunteers
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Recognition ceremony to honor volunteers
   It takes an Army to run Carlisle Barracks - an Army of volunteers.  With more than 1,000 volunteers annually,

Carlisle Barracks is taking time to give special thanks for all of their hard work at the annual Volunteer

Recognition Ceremony at the Letort View Pavilion from 12-2pm on Thursday, May 14. All volunteers and their

guest are welcome to attend. Lunch will be provided.     

At last year's ceremony, Garrison Commander Lt.

Col. Sergio Dickerson, Debbie Teague, Post

Memorial Chapel, and Jeff Hanks, Army

Community Service held a check totaling $1,

870,016.40, the dollar equivalent for more than

106, 000 hours of volunteer service from the last

year. Photo by Megan Clugh. 

    The ceremony will thank all volunteers for their

continued support and also highlight 18 volunteers for

individual recognition, one per organization.  

    "The volunteers on Carlisle Barracks contribute thousands of hours and this event is our chance to say thank

you from the bottom of our hearts," said Jeff Hanks, installation volunteer coordinator. 

    Lt. Col. Sergio Dickerson, garrison commander, will present individual awards.

   "These individuals play a critical role and this is our time to say job well done," said

Hanks.                                                   

    Some of the organizations recognizing the support include:

Dunham Clinic & Red Cross
Army Heritage and Education Center
Retirement Services
Child Development Center
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Bowling Center
Chapel
Tax Office
Thrift Shop
Army Community Service

   


